
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PROJECT 
KING STREET BRIDGE CLOSURE 

(May 22 – June 7, 2019) 
 

Please be advised that the bridge over the Pine River located on King St in Angus, will be 
closed due to Construction from May 22 – June 7, 2019. 
 
The scope of the work included in this project is as follows: 

 
 Remove and replace the existing storm sewers and improve drainage. 

 
 Reconstruct the existing road with new sidewalks, curbs, subdrains, granular material 

and asphalt. 
 

 Repair the bridge deck across the Pine River. 
 

The successful bidder for this project is Ultimate Construction. They are expected to 
commence with the construction of the project during the week of April 29, 2019. It is 
anticipated that the project will be substantially complete by August 2019. Although every effort 
will be made to limit the amount of disturbance to the residents, some inconveniences such as 
impeded traffic flows and access to driveways are to be expected. We request that when 
driving or walking through and around the construction area, that you proceed with caution and 
obey the construction traffic signage and personnel. 

 
Any further issues or comments, please contact Scott Ingram-Cotton at the Ainley Group. 

 
If you have any special needs, regular in home care or deliveries, please advise Scott Ingram-
Cotton from the Ainley Group at 705-726-3371 ext 251, or ingram- cotton@ainleygroup.com 
so that we can coordinate and schedule works to limit any disruptions during construction. 

 
In advance of the construction works we thank you for your cooperation. Should you have any 
questions or concerns related to this project, please do not hesitate to contact either of the 
following representatives: 

 
Ainley Group Township of Essa 
Scott Ingram-Cotton, C.Tech Tel. #705-424-9770 ext. 127 
Engineering Technologist  
Ingram-Cotton@ainleygroup.com  
Tel. #705-726-3371 ext.251  
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